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Comment:
The rules have been effective for 60 years and these proposed changes cause further hardship on families who
have invested their hard earned money in real estate to help lessen the low income housing shortage in Flint.
This hardship for landlords will further decrease availability of proper housing for families in need and on wait
lists.


